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14 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
As members of the Brisbane Girls Grammar School Parents & Friends (P&F) 
Association, you are warmly invited to attend the 67th Annual General Meeting of the 
P&F Association Incorporated. 
 
The meeting will be held from 6 pm on Monday 25 November 2019, in the Bain Staff 
Centre. 
 
If you would like to attend the AGM, please contact the Association’s Secretary on 
PandFCommittee@bggs.qld.edu.au before Friday 1 November 2019 so that agenda 
papers can be emailed to you. 
 
Nominations for membership of the Association’s Executive Committee are also 
invited. If you have an interest in serving on the Executive Committee of your 
Association and supporting the School community in this valued way, please also 
advise the Secretary. 
 
Nomination forms must also be submitted to the Secretary by Friday 1 November 
2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Susan Playford 
President 
BGGS P&F Association Inc 
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